
Each child will be selected to 
be “Star of the Week” 

sometime during the school 
year.  An “All About Me” 

poster will be sent home, a 

week before it’s your child’s 
turn to be our “Star of the 

Week”.

Star of the Week!

Blanket

You may send a blanket with your child 
for rest time (if they stay all day).  We 

will ask that blanket remains in a child’s 
locker or on their cot during class time.  
We will send your child’s blanket home 

at the end of each week

Classroom Newsletters

Classroom newsletters will be sent 
home with your child towards the 

end of each week.  The newsletters 
will contain classroom reminders, 
information about what we did 

during the week and a “sneak 
peek” regarding what we will be 

doing the next week in preschool.

Toys from Home!

Aside from our classroom sharing tote, 
we do not encourage students to bring 

toys from home.  If your child brings a 
toy from home we will ask that they 

leave it in their locker.

Sharing Tote!

We have a classroom “Sharing 
Tote”.  The sharing tote is a small 

bag that we send home with all of 
the students various times 

throughout the year.  When your 

child brings the sharing tote home 
they can pick one item from home 

to bring back to school and share 
with their classmates.

Ms. Janelle’s Classroom Tidbits

Janelle Wittman

320-354-2252 ext. 2453
wittmanj@nls.k12.mn.us

*Please feel free to 
contact me whenever 

you have any questions!

Contact Information!

If you would like us to put sunscreen on your child 
while they are at school, please send sunscreen with 

them to school.  We will label it with their name and 
sent it home with your child at the end of the year.

Sunscreen


